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From: Hutson, Alex
Sent: 12 December 2011 09:31
To: Env DC Mail - PF
Subject: FW: Tree application 32 Langbourne Avenue N6 6PX

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Green

New app. 30% reduction of a Eucalyptus in rear garden of 32 Langbourne Avenue. 

Thanks.

Alex Hutson
Trees and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 5939
-----Original Message-----
From: Anthony Casdagli [mailto:tonysalc@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 08 December 2011 16:35
To: env.devcom@camden.gov.uk
Cc: Hutson, Alex
Subject: Tree application 32 Langbourne Avenue N6 6PX

Dear Mr Hutson,

I have a eucalyptus tree at the bottom of my garden which I have been reducing by 30pc every three years.  My house is on the south side of Langbourne Avenue (east) and I would be grateful if you would permit me to do the same at some time over the next three months.

Yours sincerely,  Tony Casdagli
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